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           On 30th  August, 2023, a plant seeding bed event was organized by the National 

Service Scheme (NSS) volunteers at the local community garden. The event aimed to 

promote environmental sustainability and community engagement by encouraging the 

local residents to participate in the planting of various seeds. 

        The event was organized in collaboration with the local gardening society who 

provided the necessary equipment, seeds, and guidance to the participants. The event 

was attended by over 20 NSS volunteers and residents of the community who were 

eager to participate in the planting process. 

 

 

 

 


